
March 6th - 7th edition
Hello Parents,

Our third quarter is moving swiftly! I am enjoying the many activities going on in the classrooms
each day. We are very fortunate to have staff members who are making a difference each day!
We are currently interviewing for our K-12 Choir position and 7-12 English position. We also will
be announcing our new head football coach at our next board meeting on March 13th. Exciting
times.

Spring testing is around the corner! We will post the testing schedule on the website soon and I
will text you each evening as a reminder. It is important that our students eat breakfast and get
plenty of rest.

I would like to congratulate our Winter sports teams and co-curricular students who participated
in their competitive schedules! Our Pep Band demonstrated great energy and the Loud Crowd
displayed tremendous enthusiasm during each home game.

Best wishes to our spring sports teams and SENIORS, who have one quarter remaining as a
RED DEVIL!

Important School Dates
● March 7th New Building Presentation in the auditorium @ 7:00 p.m.
● March 9 - Music in our Schools 9-12 Band and Choir Concert, 6:30 PM
● March 15- End of 3rd quarter
● March 15 - End of 3rd Quarter
● March 10-14- NYC Senior Trip
● March 18-21 - New Orleans Trip
● March 27 - Spring Sports Picture Day
● March 28 - Early Release, 1 PM
● March 29- April 1 No School - Spring Break
● April 8 - No School - Solar Eclipse
● April 11 - Sophomore Shadow Day
● April 16th - Blood Drive
● April 26 - Blood Drive, 8AM-1PM
● May 5-8 - JH Washington, D.C. Trip
● May 11 - Prom, The University of Findlay

Fellowship of Christian Athletes Meetings
The meetings will be held in the high school library beginning at 7:15 a.m. The next meeting will
be on March 27.



Spelling Bee Champion
We would like to congratulate Thomas Sachenko for his great effort!
Thomas has qualified for the next level in the Spelling Bee
Competition!!! The FINAL BEE will take place on March 9, 2024, at 10
a.m. in The Maumee Indoor Theater 601 Conant St., Maumee

Prom Committee Seeking Donations
The Prom Committee is seeking the following decorations:
Battery-operated candles, Christmas lights (green or white strand), decorative lanterns,
and artificial ivy or greenery. All donated items will be returned. To help, contact
inbodyd@arlingtonlocal.org. The prom theme is “Enchanted Forest” and will be held May 11 at
the University of Findlay’s Gardner Fine Arts Pavillion.

For up-to-date information, follow us on these platforms:

Remind Codes
7th Grade Class Code: @mverroc7
8th Grade Class Code: @mverroc8
9th Grade Class Code: @mverroc9
10th Grade Class Code: @mverroc10
11th Grade Class Code: @mverroc11
12th Grade Class Code: @mverroc12
NYC Trip Code: @mvnyc24
Washington DC Code: @mvdc24

PTO Fundraiser:
Please use this link for the PTO spirit wear fundraiser:
https://arlingtonreddevils24.itemorder.com/

Orders are due April 7th!

mailto:inbodyd@arlingtonlocal.org
https://arlingtonreddevils24.itemorder.com/


Senior Spotlights
Ava Bateson

What are your plans
after high school?
“Attend Ohio State to
study in agriculture”

Activities: FFA, band,
NHS, Good Hope
Lutheran Church, and 4-H

What are you looking
forward to after high
school? “Study in
classes that apply to my
future in agriculture”

Kaylee Simon
What are your plans
after high school? “I
plan to go into to the
workforce after high
school and start doing
photography stuff on the
side”

Activities: “I’m in
Yearbook and I’m an
office helper”

What are you looking
forward to after high school?“I’m looking forward
to experiencing new thing in life and just having
fun”

Garrett Wykes

What are your plans after high
school? “Working with my
brother and dad”

Activities: Football, Baseball,
and Loud crowd

What are you looking forward
to after high school? “ Starting
a future”

Brayden Agapiou

What are your plans after
high school? “I plan to go to
college at BG or Toledo to
major in Exercise Science”

Activities: Football, Track,
and Loud Crowd

What are you looking
forward to after high
school? “Building a new life”



Yearbook Photos
Yearbooks are on sale now! Visit yearbookforever.com to order online or download the order

form. Yearbooks are $50 and orders must be placed by April 30.

Yearbook Athlete Photo Albums
Do you need pictures of your winter or spring athlete? The Yearbook may be able to help!
Contact inbodyd@arlingtonlocal.org for more information!

Attention Senior Parents!
Purchase an ad for your senior in the Yearbook! Each ad will fit on 1/8 of a page and cost $30.
Please send us a picture of your child along with 25 words or less of encouragement and
congratulations.

You can submit your advertisement to inbodyd@arlingtonlocal.org or purchase and design your
ad online. All orders must be received by April 10, 2024.

https://yearbookforever.com/schools/arlington_high_school_buy_yearbook_304423/scGDCwX2wHi4h40gMGRptGs8
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